

Faculty of Health, Medicine and Life Sciences

To:

Executive Board

Mbb4-6

Your reference

Our reference 16.0112

Direct line +31 (0)43-38 71329

Maastricht 20-01-2016

Subject:

short reaction on the evaluation report of the External Review Committee of the School CARIM

Dear professor Paul,

In 2014 an External Review Committee (ERC) has conducted the assessment of the research carried out within the School for Cardiovascular Diseases (CARIM) in the period 2007-2012. In the evaluation report (October 2015), the ERC has formulated some useful recommendations.

The faculty Board and the School CARIM are addressing these recommendations and follow-up actions on these ERC recommendations are already being elaborated. In the coming period these recommendations will be further taken into account. An extensive reaction concerning the follow-up of these recommendations will be sent to the Executive Board in September 2016, together with the midterm evaluation of the School CARIM which will take place in 2016 over the period 2013-2015.

As requested in your letter of December 18, 2015 (with reference 2015.10.2301-LM-DT), we will publish this letter (as a short reaction on the ERC recommendations), together with the final ERC report, on the UM and CARIM website.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr A.J.J.A. Scherpbier Dean FHML Secretariat

T +31 (0)43 38 71325 F +31 (0)43 38 75995

Visiting address
P. Debyelaan 25
6229 HX Maastricht

Postal address
P.O. Box 616
6200 MD Maastricht
The Netherlands